
 

 

 

Buffalo Park Board Minutes 

March 16, 2022  

 

 

Called to order at 6:37pm  

Present:  Mari, Becca, Tracie, and Chuck        Visitors: Kayla Lawson  

 

Motion to approve agenda & deviate from: Tracie, seconded by Becca, m/c.  

 

 

FINANCES 

*Donation Request - Mari submitted the donation request to Community Club/Gaming.  This will help with the new 

flower planters and also for new street banners.   

*Easter Basket Items – Some additional items/toys were bought, along with candy, for the Easter Baskets.          

  

 

NEW BUSINESS / PROJECTS  
*Easter Delivery Service – We will plan to get together the weekend of April 8th sometime, to assemble the baskets. We 
will then deliver them the following weekend, like the 15th or 16th.  (Easter that Sunday April 17th)    
* Raider Rec (Umbrellas or Shade Tent / Bleachers) – Mari emailed Mr. Windish at the high school, and asked if it was 
possible to buy a bleacher or two from the school, or if they’d allow us to borrow some, for the Baseball Season, since 
the football field in Buffalo is not being used.  Mr. Windish said that we can take what we need for now, and then we 
can figure out the logistics later.  He said that it’s better to use them than have them sitting there doing nothing.     
*Banners / Flowers – Mari called Diane and ordered 7 ground planters.  We will also get the flowerpots out of the shed 
at the City Shelter as soon as possible, to get them to Diane.   Mari also has a call into Display signs to get their 
suggestions on banners for both lining Main Street, and then also 2 large ones for the entrance of town.  
*Shuffle Off to Buffalo – Both the Air Rifle group and the Archery group are available on July 16th and have agreed to 
come and set-up for the Shuffle.  We will discuss set-up times closer to the date.   
*Picnic Table use – Mari has asked to borrow the Park Boards Picnic Tables for graduation, May 29th.  All agreed – OK’d.  
*Open Seat on Board – Tiana and Becca’s terms are up this year.   Becca advised that she re-sign for another term, and 
Tiana has decided not to.   Luckily, Kayla Lawson said that she was interested, so both she and Becca have the 
paperwork to complete, to get on the ballot in June.  If there are others interested, they can certainly let us know.   
 
 
UPCOING THINGS TO KEEP IN MIND 
*Easter Baskets – Again, we will meet the weekend of April 8th to assemble the orders that we have and deliver the 15th 

or 16th.   

*Cleaning of the Shack and Park Grounds – once the snow has melted and it’s not so muddy/sloppy, we will get over to 

the Shack and do our Spring cleaning, and pick up any large branches or sticks from the playground area.   We will then 

open up the bathrooms as well.   

*Yard of the Month – will start up again in May 

 

COMPLETED PROJECTS  

*RV Park Message Board  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 PENDING / ONGOING POSSIBLE PROJECTS 

- Banners for Main Street and for entrance of town 

- Ice Rink  

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

- Next Park Board Meeting  -  Wednesday April 13th at 6:30pm     

 

ADJOURNMENT   

- Adjourned at 7:00pm  

 

Respectively submitted: Tracie Zaun  


